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Notice of Program Change 
From the OREGON COASTAL MANAGEMENT PROGRAM of the  

OREGON DEPARTMENT OF LAND CONSERVATION & DEVELOPMENT 

DATE: August 22, 2024 

NOTICE: Pursuant to 15 CFR §923.84 (federal Coastal Zone Management Act regulations), notice is 
hereby given that the Oregon Department of Land Conservation & Development (DLCD) has submitted a 
Program Change request to the federal Office for Coastal Management (OCM).  The request seeks to 
incorporate updates the following materials into the federally-approved Oregon Coastal Management 
Program (OCMP): 

Jurisdiction Name Materials & Effective Date Previous OCM Approvals 
Coos County Zoning and Land Development Ordinance (July 22, 

2022) 
1985 (incorporated) 
1990 (updated) 
2013 (updated) 

Coos County Coos County Comprehensive Plan Volume II Part I: 
Coos Bay Estuary Management Plan (January 10, 
2024) 

1985 (incorporated) 
1990 (updated) 
2013 (updated) 

 
Where OCM previously approved the incorporation of these materials into the OCMP, the year of 
incorporation is noted in the table above.  Since that time these jurisdictions have periodically approved 
updates to the materials.  DLCD is now submitting the more recent versions of these documents, for 
OCM’s approval.         

DLCD has determined that these updates constitute a Program Change to DLCD’s federally-approved 
coastal management program.   

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: Additional information and related documents are available on the 
OCMP website at: https://www.oregon.gov/lcd/OCMP/Pages/Notice-Comment.aspx 

COMMENTS 
Comments regarding whether this program modification does or does not constitute a program change 
may be submitted to OCRM within three weeks of the date of this notice.  Comments must be submitted 
through the program change website:  https://coast.noaa.gov/czmprogramchange/#/public/home  
Written comments can also be sent to: 

Joelle Gore, Chief 
Stewardship Division | Office of Coastal Management 

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 
1305 East-West Highway, SSMC4 N/OCM6 

Silver Spring, MD 20910 

 
If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact DLCD at 503-991-8479. 
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